----Original Message-----

From: Squire, Phil

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 10:29 AM

To: Saunders, Cathy Cc: Ridley, Virginia

Subject: Resignation from governance committee

I want to let you know of my wish to resign from the governance committee. I have taken on additional duties as Chair of Planning, the Library Board and the County Liaison committee which will take up more time. I also believe we have lots of competent councillors serving on Governance. Is there anything I need to do further? Phil